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Temporary lane closure on Scenic Drive  
near Bodem Street 

 
Stanislaus County, CA – Stanislaus County will begin a safety project on Monday, 
January 16, 2017, that will cause a periodic, temporary lane closure on Scenic Drive near 
Bodem Street.  The safety improvement project will be adjacent to the County Offices 
located at 801 Scenic Avenue in Modesto, California.  The County and its Contractor will 
be installing a permanent traffic barrier/safety wall along the northern side of the 
County’s Behavioral Health Buildings, at the curve of Scenic Drive.  
 
One eastbound lane of Scenic Drive will be temporarily closed from 9 a.m. until 4 p.m. 
beginning on January 16, 2017, and ending February 14, 2017.   
 
Questions from the public can be referred to Jason Roberts at (209) 525-4380 or Andy 
Johnson at (209) 525-6333. 
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